
District 1 Report 

Assembly October 2023 
 

 

Preparations for the end of the panel are moving forward in District 1.  Our position 

descriptions have been reviewed, printed on index cards, and collected into flip books 

for each group.  We have a small committee working to review and update the district 

election procedures.  We expect these procedures to be in place before Assembly. 

 

Another committee is planning our Gratitude Luncheon/District Elections event.  It is 

scheduled for October 28.  This year the district will provide lunch for everyone who 

attends.  It is important for everyone to RSVP so we will know how much food to have 

available.  We are excited about the district elections that will happen during this event. 

 

Our last District meeting was on August 12.  We finished our discussion of Concept 12, 

with Warranty 5.  

 

As of this moment we have one Zoom meeting, three hybrid meetings (in person and 

Zoom or in person and conference call), and four face-to-face meetings.  We have two 

new GRs.  Thank you to Colleen, our District Website Coordinator, who keeps us all up 

to date on changes to our meetings (https://www.tallyalanon.org/meetings.html).   

 

Our District leadership is still looking for a location for a new Alateen Meeting.  We hope 

to have a new Alateen Meeting in District One very soon. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katy M., DR District 1 

Nancy H., DISL District 1 

https://www.tallyalanon.org/meetings.html

